## BUDGET WORKSHOP MINUTES February 20, 2018, 2018

The South Middleton Board of School Directors met on February 20, 2018, in the Board Room of the Administration Office for a Budget Workshop Meeting. The President, Mr. Varner, called the meeting to order at 6:00 PM.

## **CITIZENS PARTICIPATION - None**

## **TOPIC DISCUSSION – Review of 2018-19 Preliminary Budget by Department**

- -W.G. Rice Elementary School
- -Athletics
- -Buildings/Grounds

## **CITIZENS PARTICIPATION - None**

The meeting was adjourned.

Note: The presentations are posted on the SMSD website for the topics discussed at this meeting.

Matthew I. Ulmer Board Secretary